Pebble Creek Elementary PTO Board Meeting
April 3, 2014

Board Members Present: Kelli Backstrom, Raynee Beatty, Sandy Beavers, Monica Brown,
Sherry Caverlee, Mary Harrell, Michelle Hawthorne, Kara Holmgreen, Jill Homeyer, Ginger
Howard, Beverly Kuhn, Wendy Letendre, Susan Mabry, Holly McBerty, Rebecca Melder,
Tammy Mogford, Courtney Noynaert, Amy Parrent, Lori Puckett, Kim Russell, Alison Sawyer,
Nikki Theis, Lynda Trenary, and Jodi Warner

Guests, Teachers and/or Staff Present: Annette Roraback, Charly Stagg, Paula McCann, Mrs.
Zumwalt

Jodi Warner called the meeting to order at 12:02 pm.
Approval of Minutes: Minutes will be approved at the May meeting.

Principal’s Report: Annette Roraback
e A new superintendent will be voted on in a few weeks.
e STARR testing went well. The fourth graders worked hard on writing and match. Writing
instruction will continue.

e Final meeting with construction regarding new entrance. The layout will soon be posted
by the office restroom for viewing.

Treasurer's Report: Ginger Howard

e Beginning Balance: $67,253.84
e Ending Balance: $58,334.16

e Deposits: $

e Disbursements: $8,919.68

e Carnival was a success. Waiting on a few payments, but final numbers are great.

Committee Reports

Garden: Wendy LeTendre
e Garden has been transplanted due to construction.
e Planteres have been cleared out.
e First graders helped move the dirt to the beds.
e Second graders are ready to plant!



Panthers Helping Panthers: Mrs. Zumwalt
e Backpack drive coming up in May
e Junior League grant application will be submitted for additional backpacks.

Promotions: Beverly Kuhn
e Two more promotions coming up at Rosa’s and Spoons.
e Raised about $700 from Box Top collections.
e $45 from Krogers’ neighborhood program.

Spring Food Drive: Holly McBerty
e April 28 — May 2 coins and cans will be collected.
e Volunteers needed to help gather at morning drop-off (7:30-8am) and afternoon pick-up
(2:55-3:25pm).
e This is a competitive food drive within CSISD.

Book Fair: Sherry Caverlee
e Mini spring book fair May 15 (7:45am-5:30pm) and May 16 (7:45am-3:30pm).
e Books will be Buy One Get One Free.
e ' Please sign up in Jooners to help.

School Supplies: Laura Arthur
e Order forms for the fall will go out at the end of April.
e Supply lists may be found on the website.

Carnival: Monica Brown
e A few spots remain for the parties.
e Theme ideas for next hear should be emailed to Monica.

President’s Notes: Jodi Warner

New Business:

e Reviewed proposed budget as presented with meeting agenda.

e A motion was made by Susan Mabry to approve the proposed budget. Wendy LeTendre
seconded the motion. All were in favor and none were opposed. The budget was
approved.

e Budget reallocation — pencils. A motion was made by Susan Mabry to approve the
budget reallocation. Jill Homeyer seconded the motion. All were in favor and
none were opposed. The reallocation was approved.



e AJR end of year party — bounce house rental for $600. A motion was made by

Kara Holmgreen to approve the payment. Mary Harrell seconded the motion. All
were in favor and none were opposed. The payment was approved.

e Scholarship committee will meet to review submissions.

e Get ready for transitioning! Bring binders and other important information new chairs

may need.

e If you have any committee members to suggest, email Jodi.

e Voting for next year’s board will take place in the office April 15 — May 1.

e May 1*—Second graders field trip to zoo.

e May 8" — Fourth grade variety show.

e Teacher Appreciation Day is May 6. WE LOVE OUR TEACHERS!

The meeting was adjourned at 1:05 pm.
Next Meeting will be in the Library at noon on Thursday, May 8, 2014.

Respectfully submitted,
Lori Puckett, PTO Secretary



